Addendum to inspection on September 27, 2009
to:


File
from:


Joseph V. PAnetta
subject:

Dunellon Dry Cleaners 

Facility ID:
0830125-002-AG
date:


12/1/2009
This morning I met with Mara Nasca who had some questions concerning enforcement issues pertaining to this facility since November of 2005.

This memo is to clarify the inspection by me, Joseph V. Panetta and Chris Bradley on 09/27/2007 as to why it was in compliance.
I explained to Mara that a couple of days before the date of inspection Chris Bradley, Compliance Manager asked me to take a ride up to this facility. Chris said there was a change of owner. Chris also said that we had to drive up there to verify the new owner and then provide an Application/Registration Form to the new owner.

I was not made aware of any enforcement issues pertaining to this facility before or after going to the facility. I was not aware of the rules associated with Dry Cleaner Facilities at that time. I was there to observe. It wasn’t until later I was asked to fill out an inspection checklist.
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